Margaret Sheppard/DC/USEPA/US

04/04/2008 10:25 AM
To


"Andrew Hackman" <ahackman@cspa.org>


cc


Monica Shimamura/DC/USEPA/US@EPA


bcc


Subject


RE: Supplemental CSPA Comments on Docket ID No. EPA-HQ-OAR-2002-0064

Andy,

I will check with one of my colleagues, Monica Shimamura.  She will be learning more about nPB and the rulemaking.  She may well be interested in meeting with you and your members.

Personally, I am interested in hearing more about the CSPA's suggestions for additional industry precautions from your supplemental comments:

· CSPA members are committed to consistently labeling products with warnings about OSHA’s or other recommended maximum exposure levels.
· CSPA members are committed to consistently noting on product labels that product is only for use in industrial applications only.

· CSPA members will consistently label products to indicate that that product is to be used only in well ventilated areas.



One example might be the following language:

Use with adequate ventilation to keep exposure levels below 17 to 30 ppm that Environmental Protection Agency considers acceptable. Consult the product material safety data sheet for additional information regarding exposure concerns.”

· CSPA and our members are also working to develop and distribute a bulletin to customers regarding general good aerosol solvent practices for all products; including, among others, nPB-based aerosols.

Sincerely,

Margaret Sheppard

USEPA/Stratospheric Protection Division

SNAP Program

Tel. 202-343-9163

Fax 202-343-2362

email: sheppard.margaret@epa.gov

"Andrew Hackman" <ahackman@cspa.org> 

03/28/2008 11:16 AM



To


Margaret Sheppard/DC/USEPA/US@EPA


cc


Subject


RE: Supplemental CSPA Comments on Docket ID No. EPA-HQ-OAR-2002-0064

Margaret,

I just wanted to check-in again on this issue and see if there is anything else that you need.

On a recent conference call with our members (on another issue) this came up again, and we would be willing to pull a group of members together to come over to EPA to discuss any remaining issues on this.

Thanks again,

Andy Hackman

Director of State Affairs

The Consumer Specialty Products Association

Phone: (202) 833-7328

Fax: (202) 872-8114

Cell: (703) 608-2326
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